

News from Endo Inc. Root Canal Specialists

Arnold I. Maloff, DMD, ABE Sandra R. Makkar, DDS, ABE, FRCD(C) Carlene Tsai, DMD, ABE, MPH

## NEWS FROM ENDO INC. ROOT CANAL SPECIALISTS NORTH SHORE

- Winter
  Endodontics
  Newsletter
- Toys For Tots
  Campaign

Hello from all of us at Endo Inc. Root Canal Specialists. We hope you enjoy this latest edition of our Endodontic Newsletter. It includes articles pertaining to Dental Trauma and Smartphones, Bacteremia After Invasive Dental Procedures, Disinfection with Irrigation Solutions, and Irrigation and Disinfectant Solutions.

In addition, we would like to thank all of you who donated gifts to our Toys For Tots drive this year. Your donations mean so much to the children of the north shore who receive them. On behalf of the Toys For Tots foundation and all of us here at Endo Inc. Root Canal Specialists, we thank you for your generosity.

Don't forget, our newsletters can be found online under Referring Doctors, and check us out on Facebook for the latest happenings at Endo Inc. Root Canal Specialists North Shore!

